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December 19, 2014

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: NRG Ohio Pipeline LLC
OPSB Case No. 14-1717-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

This letter serves as an Erratum to the Letter of Notification (“LON”) filed by
NRG Ohio Pipeline LLC (“NRG Pipeline”) on December 19, 2014. It was
inadvertently stated on page 24 of the LON that NRG Ohio Pipeline will
cause publication in The Chronicle Telegram, a newspaper of general
circulation in Lorain County instead of the Morning Journal, which is the
newspaper of general circulation in Lorain County. NRG Pipeline will in fact
publish in both The Morning Journal and The Chronicle Telegram.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield
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